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From: Moua, Louansee
To: DowntownWestD6
Subject: Fw: Downtown West Mixed Use Project
Date: Monday, May 24, 2021 11:51:02 AM

From: Gregory Murphy 
Sent: Tuesday, April 27, 2021 7:25 PM
To: PlanningSupportStaff <PlanningSupportStaff@sanjoseca.gov>
Cc: District 6 <district6@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: Downtown West Mixed Use Project
 
 

 
Dear Sir(s),

I am a resident, along with my family, of St. Leo's neighborhood, on the West side of Diridon
Station. We would like to express our strong support for Google's Downtown West mixed-use
project. This is the right thing for our neighborhood, and will bring
enormous benefits to San
Jose. It's an opportunity not afforded to many cities.

I would also like to emphasize our particular objections to the insistence on more parking
made by the SSE (Sharks Sports and Entertainment). Surface parking lots are deserts of
inopportunity. Removing them will take San Jose closer to the mode shift goals.
Put the needs
of the whole community first! Oracle Park in San Francisco draws sell-out crowds with only a
fraction of the parking. The combination of VTA, bus, Caltrain, and BART, all converging on
the SAP center, will provide ample opportunity for fans to
get to the game.

We love walking and biking in our neighborhood, and look forward to doing the same in the
new mixed-use area around Diridon. Our city's future is bright!

// Gregory
 

 




